
You're Invited to Our Neighborhood Block 

Party! 

Dear Neighbors, 

We are excited to announce that we are planning a neighborhood block party and would love for 

you to join us! This is a fantastic opportunity to meet new friends, enjoy good food, and have fun 

together as a community. 

Details of the Event: 

• Date: Saturday, June 10, 2023 

• Time: 3:00 PM - 7:00 PM 

• Location: On our block (between Maple Street and Oak Street) 

What to Bring: 

Please bring a dish to share (appetizers, main dishes, desserts), a chair, and your favorite outdoor 

games! 

Activities Include: 

• Potluck meal 

• Games for kids and adults 

• Live music 

• Neighborhood raffle 

To help us plan better, please RSVP by May 30th, 2023, to let us know how many people will be 

attending and what dish you will bring. 

You can reach me at [Your Phone Number] or [Your Email Address]. 

We can't wait to celebrate with everyone! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 


